
Le Doux, A. R e  December 8, 1898 

A.R,Le Doux to James J. Hill. 

Re the proposed smelter at or near Bonners 
Ferry. Has communicated with E.J.McCune, 
who, wkth his brother, A,W.McCune has been 
involved in many mining ventures, McCune 
will guarantee an abundance of ore from 
the Kootenai country aad has volunteered 
to look over the prospects of a supply 
of ore in Montana. 
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